
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
For more information to join our group please Email:  

nwicb.shipdhamsurgery@nhs.net 

PPG Members Meeting: Tuesday 3rd Dec 2024 – 12:30pm to 2pm 

Where: Shipdham Surgery IP25 7LA 

Why not join our Patient 
Participation Group? 

Be heard in your 

surgery! 

Get Involved! 

Your NHS 

needs 

YOU! 

Why not join our 

Patient Participation 

Group? 
We work together to get 

the best experience for all 

and much more… 
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